
The 2024 Oregon Public Library Statistical Report dataset is now available on our website 

as an Excel file. These stats cover the reporting period of July 1, 2023 through June 30, 2024: 

https://www.oregon.gov/library/libraries/Pages/Statistics.aspx 

The Library Snapshot data visualization tool is available here: 

https://public.tableau.com/app/profile/statelibraryoforegon/viz/OregonPublicLibrarySnapshot/202

2Snapshot 

 

This data is based on the data that each library submits to the State Library of Oregon each 

year in October for the previous year.  

If you would like to go through the data one on one or have more in depth questions, just let me 

know and we can set up an individual meeting.  
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